

20 October 2020

Ms. Hon Pui Yee Principal Kowloon Tong School (Secondary Section) 10 Surrey Lane, Kowloon Tong Kowloon

Dear Principal,

Outstanding Academic Achievement of Your Graduate

It is my great pleasure to congratulate you on the outstanding academic result attained by your graduate who is recent graduate/current student of the full-time Higher Diploma Programme/Diploma Programme in Foundation Studies at the School of Continuing and Professional Studies, The Chinese University of Hong Kong (CUSCS). The following student has attained a Grade Point Average (GPA) of 3.0 or above, out of a 4.0 scale:

Higher Diploma Programme in Early Childhood Education Wong Chung Yiu, Yoyo (Your graduate of 2019)

In addition, **four** of your graduates have enrolled in our full-time Higher Diploma Programme/Diploma Programme in Foundation Studies in the new academic year 2020-21. CUSCS will walk alongside with your graduates to enrich their learning experience, enhance their personal growth and empower them to pursue their further goals.

Over the past 55 years, CUSCS has been devoted to serving the community by offering innovative and high-quality courses and programmes. To bring our Anniversary mission "Serving the Community" to life, CUSCS proudly presents the "Health and Well-Being Series", which features lively chats with medical professionals on topics such as eye-care and mental health. This Series will be beneficial to your teachers and students. Please visit www.cuscs.hk/wellbeing for details.

Our wide array of Higher Diploma Programmes enable graduates to articulate to UGC-funded or self-funded undergraduate degree programmes in local institutions, and universities overseas. We also offer a one-year full-time Diploma Programme in Foundation Studies to provide DSE graduates with an additional pathway towards tertiary education. More details are available at our programme websites (www.cuscs.hk/dipfs).

We are also pleased to organise an information talk, online or at your school, or an information booth for your senior-form students so that they can learn more about the options available to them. Please return the attached form to let us know. For enquiries, please contact Ms. Eva Kong at 3111 7234 or evakong@cuhk.edu.hk.

Yours sincerely,

Ella Chan, EdD

Director

Encls.